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From: City Of Wolverhampton Council <noreplyweb@wolverhampton.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 August 2023 18:24
To: Licensing
Subject: Public Notice Objection received

Your details 

Name 

Customer name 
 

Address 

Customer address 
 

  
 

Contact 

Email 
 

 
Phone number 

 

Premises details 

Name/Address of premises 
The pheasant Inn 
Wooden road 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
Wv11 1yq 

Objection details 

Reason for objection 
Prevention of public nuisance 
 
Further details 
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To whom it may concern  
 
I have walked into my local establishment for food and a unwind after a busy weeks work and I was shocked to see a 
summons had been issued to the landlord this made a bad week even worse  
 
I have been using the public place for many years and can say from person experience and how close to the 
establishment I live I have never heard any over powering music/entertainment in my 12years of living  
so as you can imagine this has come as a shock because the landlord does so much for the community with fund 
raising and decorating the island for the kids and to bring community spirit back  
 
So with this being said I would like you to review this application as so many people rely on having social interactions 
with each other weather they lonely just feeling down and just want a friendly face to talk about there weekly 
episodes such a family friendly pub and amazing food not just me but the whole community would be saddened if it 
was to close  
 
Regards  
 

  
  

  
  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  


